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Bighearted Scotland takes data protection very seriously. If, at any time, you no longer wish for us to contact you with information on our charity please email 
trustees@bigheartedscotland.org with your details and we will unsubscribe you from receiving further correspondence.

To help keep our costs down and receive this update by email next time, please get in touch and provide your preferred email address:  
trustees@bigheartedscotland.org
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